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WHATS COMING UP:

| Writing Retreat

WHAT WE'VE BEEN UP TO:
2023 Girls Get WISE Science Retreat



https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.liscombelodge.ca%2FNature-resort-on-the-Eastern-Shore&data=05%7C01%7Cnicole.conrad%40smu.ca%7C64b21c18bf5f47a2a6ae08db217370fb%7C060b02ae57754360abbae2e29cca6627%7C1%7C0%7C638140552036417907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oRseXQsQC7jfD6o3h7EOH3fCcBVoeKgPmgPBTXPT5j8%3D&reserved=0

Women in Science and Engineering - Atlantic Region

FEATURES:

CAGIS Halifax Seeks Co-coordinator

halifax@girlsinscience.ca or visit
girlsinscience.ca/volunteer

A MESSAGE FROM WISEATLANTIC

Dr. Tamara Franz-Odendaal's term as NSERC Atlantic Chair for Women in Science and Engineering is
coming to an end in June 2023 and unfortunately this means that we will not be running our Girls Get WISE
Science Summer Camps this year. We encourage you to keep an eye out for our final newsletter in June
2023 which will include more information on what next year will look like with the new NSERC Chairs for
Inclusion in Science and Engineering (CISE) - Atlantic Region. The CISE is a pilot program that will replacing
the CWSE in the Atlantic Region for the next two years. For more information on the NSERC CISE pilot
program you can click here.

The WISEatlantic team would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who have made our
programming possible over the last twelve years, including our sponsors and partners, role models,
session leaders, staff and faculty at MSVU, teachers, parents, and of course our participants! We feel very
privileged to have been part of the growing movement in Atlantic Canada to encourage girls+ to consider
STEM careers, and to support women and other underrepresented groups working in STEM fields. It is
encouraging to look back to where we started and see how much change has happened for the better, and
although her term is coming to an end, | say with certainty that Dr. Franz-Odendaal will never stop
advocating for girls, women, and other minorities in STEM. THANK YOU!

From Left: Sally Marchand, Program Manager; Tamara Franz-Odendaal, NSERC CWSE -
Atlantic; Jeanette McPherson, Program Assistant; Madyn Bourque, Program Assistant;
Molly Murray, Communications Assistant.
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https://www.nserc-crsng.gc.ca/Professors-Professeurs/CFS-PCP/CISE-CWSE_eng.asp
mailto:halifax@girlsinscience.ca
http://girlsinscience.ca/

